
	 Scarsdale Rotary brought 2011 to a close with their 
annual Christmas party on December 7th at Children’s 
Village in Dobbs Ferry. This facility provides shelter, edu-
cation, and therapy to young boys and teenagers from 
troubled homes in the tri-state area.
	 The evening was a great success. Nine Rotarians provid-
ed an unforgettable night with pizza and soda, games, and 
conversation with 19 young teens. They were all presented 
with gift cards, and an additional donation of $1000 was 
given to the house manager to support the Children’s 
Village programs.  The night ended with a heartfelt pre-
sentation by John Brogan, (a past Rotary President and 
Chief-of- Police in Scarsdale), who arranged the festivities.
	 On March 22, 2012, Scarsdale Rotary will host their 
annual Wine Tasting Charity Fundraiser. Please save the 
date and join us for a fun and delicious evening.

Helen M. Lynch
District Governor
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Embracing
Scarsdale Rotary Club

Photo courtesy of Robert Zohn
Pictured at Scarsdale’s annual Christmas party are: Rotarians Doug Metz (seated l.), John Brogan (standing) and seated doing card tricks is Robert Zohn.

Important Dates
2012
January 07..............DGN Nominating Committee 

meeting, Siwanoy Country Club, Bronxville
January 15.............. January 15-21, 2012, 

International Assembly in San Diego
March 16................March 16-18, 2012 - Multi-

District PETS - Marriot Hotel, Islandia
April 20...................Paul Harris Luncheon
April 20...................April 20-22, 2012, District 

Conference, Renaissance Hotel, White Plains
April 28...................RLI in White Plains, White Plains 

High School
May 06................... International Convention - 

Bangkok
June 02..................District Assembly (2012-2013)
June 23.................. Installation of Greg Arcaro, DG 

2012-2013

Newsletter Schedule
Attention all Assistant Governors 
and Club Presidents:

Content for the District 7230 EmbraceLetter will be 
invited monthly from each Area in turn. Please submit 

your article and/or photos with captions at least 2 weeks before the first of the month 
according to schedule below. Contact Newsletter Chair Marguerite Chadwick-Juner at: 

m.juner@verizon.net, (718) 885-0993 or (646) 201-3625.
February: Area 7 • March: Area 4 • April: Area 6

May: Area 5 • June: District


